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Date: June 8, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
 

As we near the end of the academic year, our students and staff are working harmoniously to 
conduct external and internal assessments with discipline. Our teachers are diligently marking 
and moderating the assessments to ensure that each child’s performance and next steps are in 
place. We are grateful for your continued support and cooperation in all academic and other 
areas. 
 
Our Sixth Form team celebrated their long-awaited Ethnic Day today with an abundance of joy 
and camaraderie. As they eagerly anticipate their upcoming results and prepare to embark on 
their next journey, we extend our best wishes to them for success in all their future endeavours.  
 
 
 

Activities Next week  
 

 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal   
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